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Sunday Bulletin 
Glorify God by loving Christ, loving one another and reaching the world. 

 

 
 
Hotel Quarantine Ministry ... 
 
AFF partnered with 8 other Filipino churches here 
in Hong Kong in reaching out to our Filipino 
community by providing a simple welcome kit to 
OFW (Overseas Foreign Workers) newcomers. 
This goodwill kit includes pocket Bible, Our Daily 
Bread materials, some snacks, mask, sanitizer and 
CSL SIM card with unlimited internet (valid for 30 
days upon SIM activation) 
 
AFF ladies had delivered 25 welcome kits so far. 
We had ladies in quarantine joined our Zoom 
fellowship at one time. We hope to welcome some 
of them if not all, in person here at AIC. If you know 
any workers who are new to Hong Kong or 
planning to come to Hong Kong, please 
contact dorie@aic.org.hk. AFF Hotel Ministry Team 
wants to connect with them. To support this 
ministry, please give to the "AIC Missions Project". 

  

 
 

 


